Wistron NeWeb Corporation
20 Park Avenue II Hsinchu Science Park, Hsinchu 308, Taiwan

Tel: 886-3-666-7799, Fax: 886-3-666-7323
Date: October 28, 2021

FCC Laboratory
7435 Qakland Mills Rd
Columbia MD 21046

To whom it may concern,
Re: Change of Identification for FCC ID: NKRD54A1

We hereby request a change in identification as specified under 47 CFR §2.933 of the FCC rules.
This change applies to the D54A1, Connected Cooler Radio USA and North America version,
originally granted on 01/05/2017 with FCC ID: NKRD54A1. Wistron NeWeb Corporation
intends to market the above referenced product under new FCC ID: NKRD54A4. The product
bearing the new FCC ID is electrically identical to the originally certified equipment. The
original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the
changed identification.

Sincerely yours,

/AR S 1ope

Brian Lin

brian.lin@wnc.com.tw




